THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JULY 15, 2014
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF CONTRACT FOR RATE CHANGE IN ELECTRICAL SERVICE WITH KENTUCKY UTILITIES FOR CENTRAL HARDIN, EAST HARDIN AND JAMES T. ALTON
ISSUE:   The Board needs to approve contracts with Kentucky Utilities for an electrical rate change on 3 schools.
FACTS

Kentucky Utilities has advised that Central Hardin, East Hardin and James T. Alton schools qualify for a rate change on electrical service from Power Service Secondary to Time of Day rate.   As a result, the Board should save about $30,000 annually on electric usage.  Attached are three contracts the Board needs to approve and sign in order to initiate the rate change. 
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE contracts between Kentucky utilities and Central hardin, east hardin and james t. alton for electrical service rate change.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE contracts between Kentucky utilities and Central hardin, east hardin and james t. alton for electrical service rate change.
